
Newsletter April 2024 

On February 20th a large contingent from the VMCC joined many others 
for Gerry Beer’s funeral, over 20 motorcycles escorting the hearse. A 
testament to the regard in which he was held by all who knew him. 

Sad to hear the death of Tony Watson supporter of the Section for many 
years, particularly our trials. 

The Committee are working on a number of events: 
Relay Rally -28th April. Thanks to Sue Tubby for offering to host a 
checkpoint in Darlington; 

Quaker weekend with Saturday social run and a 90 mile run on Sunday 
May 19th, visiting Reeth, culminating in the buffet at Middleton St George 
cricket club. Please enter in advance to assist catering. 

June:-15th Social Run and Concours, Evening Excursion 27th. 
July:-Sunset Run 8th, Chairman’s Run 14th. Vintage vehicle show 
Darlington Town Centre, 20th 
 
Further details and entry forms on section website or at Club nights. 
 


